
“You (Doug McGookey) and your team have provided quality professional 
environmental services for the San Antonio International Airport…and the 

customer services provided by the Medina Staff made it a pleasure to work with 
and I look forward to working with Medina on future projects.” 

 
Mr. Steven Southers, Manager of the COSA Airport Environmental Stewardship Division  

 

 

“Since MCC was initially awarded an on-call Professional Environmental NEPA 
Services contract, the City has opted to extend our contract two additional years. 
MCC has completed over 150 projects which involved professional environmental 

services including Phase I Environmental Site Assessments (ESAs), Exempt to 
Non-Exempt Environmental Reviews, Tiered and non-Tiered Environmental 
Reviews, to Categorically Excluded "not Subject to" and "Subject to §58.5" 
authorities, and Environmental Assessments (EAs) in accordance with U.S. 

Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) regulations and policy. 
My staff and I have been very pleased with the quality of MCC's services. The 

courteous, knowledgeable, and dependable staff at MCC is an essential part of our 
program's success. I would highly recommend MCC to other municipalities.” 

Pete Alanis, Grants Manager, COSA Department of Planning & Community Development, 
Division of Grants Monitoring and Administration 

 
 

“Thank you for your hard work and for expediting delivery of the revised 
document.” 

 
Valicia A. Cisneros, Senior Management Analyst, City of San Antonio  

Department of Planning and Community Development  
Division of Grants Monitoring and Administration 

 

 

“The document looks great, thanks for getting it done so quickly!” 
Jacob Lopez, Management Analyst  

City of San Antonio - Department of Planning and Community Development, GMA Division 
 
 
 
 


